EDUCATION + RESEARCH CONSERVATION

NEW YORK ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY
ZOOLOGICAL PARK « THE AQUARIUM

185th Street and Southern Boulevard « New York 60, N. Y. » Telephone: WEllington 3-1500 * Cable: ZoOPARK NEW YORK

July 1, 1957

SFC Marvin Jones
Medical Company
US Army Hospital
Fort Belvoir, Virginia

Dear Marvin:

Please forgive the delay in replying to your letter
of June 2} = I wanted to get the general reaction here before
writing you. As far as data concerning our collection are
concerned, there is no objection to your publishing them or
mailing copies, as submitted to us, to your correspondents,

Any authentic material concerning Zoological Gardens in general
that appears in print is useful to everyone and we wish you

success with your project., You are always free to examine our
records.

Sincerely yours,

NO /) 2

ILee S, Crandall
General Curator Emeritus
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